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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed FX changes

As a trader I I wish to state that making the leverage less then 100:1 is a marked hinder to me and my fellow
traders. I understand the reason but have been around many newbe traders as well as myself in the beginning and
all find that the 100:1 is a perfect way to trade and that we are able to properly handle the results as we trade only
2-5% of out balance.
Thank you for your STRONG consideration in this matter.

Sincerrely Bob Anderson


